
Costa Rican Adventure Trip 
 March 18th-26, 2023 

 
Parent/Student Meeting 

Thursday October 13 
Wausau West HS Room 220 at 4:30 p.m. 

 
The Outdoor Adventure Club led by Mrs. Gerstenberger is planning another global adventure 
trip.  This trip during Spring Break of 2023 will include adventures that are once in a lifetime 
opportunity for your child.  Global learning encourages awareness and critical thinking about 
issues.  It takes information learned in the classroom to the outside world.  It provides an authentic 
experience with practicing Spanish with Costa Rican families and learning about their food and 
culture.  We will stay at World Class Lodges in the Mountains, go rafting on one of the most scenic 
rivers in the world and zip line across rivers and jungles. Students will experience up close and 
personal tropical wildlife through jungle hikes.  One day we will volunteer at a rehabilitation center for 
different animals which include monkeys, sloths and more.   Part of our trip will be spent on the 
Caribbean Coast where we will snorkel and learn about ocean species. 
  
*There is a Parent/Student sign up meeting Thursday October 13 in room 220 at 4:30 p.m. At this 
meeting we will go over the following: 

• Details of the trip 
• How to sign up 
• Fundraiser opportunities 
• Q/A time 
• The first 10 students to sign up for the trip will enter into a drawing for a free Eddie Bauer 

backpack and two students will receive a $50 scholarship.  
 
If you have any questions and cannot attend the meeting,  please contact Mrs. Gerstenberger at 
Wausau West or email cgersten@wausauschools.org.   
There is a limited number of spaces available so see Mrs. Gerstenberger as soon as possible.  
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